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Message of Support for those Impacted by Storms 

APPA expresses our support for all the probation and parole professionals and colleagues impacted by 
the recent disasters, including Hurricane Fiona in Puerto Rico, Typhoon Merbok in Alaska, and Hurricane 
Ian in Florida and South Carolina. Your work to help restore your community is vital. If there is a way 
that APPA can help you and your colleagues as you begin the recovery, please contact us. 
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